
To whom it may concern: 
This bill not will not affect the criminals. As you may be aware they do not abide by the current laws. 
Many recent shootings have occurred in gun free zones, creating  additional gun free zones would only 
allow more areas, were law abiding citizens would no longer be able to protect themselves and their 
families. We do not need further restrictions on those of us who follow the current laws.  We need the 
current laws enforced. 
Thank You 
Rob Cox 
10333 Washburn Way 
Klamath Falls, OR 
 


